

Where Spirit & Mind Grow

763-421-3236



StStephenSchool.org

St. Stephen's Catholic School

October 11, 2018



In This Issue:

Fall Conferences

Reading is Important

Angel Award Winners

Mass of the Holy Spirit

Sports Update

Bedtime Story

Growth Mindset

<u>Upcoming Events</u>

October Lunch Menu

Mission Statement

Quick Links

Register Now

<u>About</u>

Admissions

Academics

Athletics/Activities

From the Desk of Ms. Morri

Greetings!

Dear parents,

Thank you to those of your who attended our Fall Fest for Education on Saturday night. It was a bit chilly but the food and company was wonderful! A big thanks to Kelly Blair and Kristina Wilberg and all of the volunteers for making this event a success!

Yesterday 4th -8th grade students and teachers attended the Mass of the Holy Spirit with 12,000 other Catholic school students. This event was held at U.S. Bank Stadium. It was a beautiful Mass celebrated by Archbishop Hebda. Many priests helped out as well, Father Jack and Father Matthew Quail were in attendance.

Upcoming reminders: Sunday, October 14th- 6pm Mass-Archbishop Hebda will be at St. Stephen's to install Father Bennet as our new Pastor, and on Monday, October 15th-Parent Teacher conferences 2:45pm-7pm. For more upcoming events, please see the calendar of events later on in

News & Events

Resources

Get Involved

the newsletter.

Thank you for your continued support.

Have a wonderful rest of your week-

Ms. Morri

Fall Conferences Oct. 15

If you haven't done so already, please take a moment to sign up for conferences. Click on your child's teacher, then click on a time that fits into your schedule.

SIGN UP FOR CONFERENCES HERE

READING IS IMPORTANT

Reading is so important for your child. To discover WHY click on the link below:

The Importance of Reading

Angel Award Winners



Congratulations to this week's Angel Award winners Brooks, Joaquin and Emma. We are so proud of you and congratulate you for making our school a better place.

Mass of the Holy Spirit - October 10, 2018







THANK YOU to Catholic Schools Center of Excellence for the wonderful Mass of the Holy Spirit at US Bank Stadium yesterday. We REALLY enjoyed this time of worship together. THANK YOU!

Sports Update



The regular season of Fall sports is wrapping up and tournaments will be starting soon. All of the teams have been working hard this season! Our Varsity volleyball team is having a great season and is currently the #1 seed at 5-0! We would love to have lots of fan support for all teams in their tournament run.

Boys basketball sign up time is now!! All forms need to be turned into Mr. Osborn by the last night of Conferences on Monday 10/15 to ensure a spot. We also need a coach or coaches for the B squad level (5th and 6th grade). If interested please contact Mr. Osborn asap (sosborn@ststephenchurch.org).

Go Angels!

Mrs. Lieder Reads a Bedtime Story



Mrs. Lieder reads a bedtime story tonight, please view it by clicking on the link below:

Mrs. Lieder reads A Truck Full of Ducks

Today's Growth Mindset at St. Stephen's









Upcoming Events



October -

- 15 Conferences 2:45 7 PM
- 17-19 NO SCHOOL
- 23 Fall Pictures for T/TH Preschool and Retake Day
- 26 Parade of the Little People Anoka
- 27 Anoka Halloween Grand Day Parade
- 31 Happy Halloween!

October Lunch Menu

The October Lunch Menu is now available Click on link to download.

October Lunch Menu

Mission Statement

St. Stephen's Catholic School is a caring Christian community that nourishes spiritual development and academic excellence.



